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Final spurt: Survey on working conditions and
health runs
until July 24

Those who have not yet had time to participate in the survey "Are you doing
well at
HU?" can still do so until July 24. Then the survey of the University
Health
Management (HGM) on working conditions and health at HU ends. With this
survey,
the HGM would like to learn more about how employees are doing in their
everyday
work. "We are pleased that we have already had almost 1,400
participants so far and
would like to thank you very much for taking part," says
Prof. Dr. Bernd Wolfarth,
scientific project manager of the HGM.

Results and offers in the fall

In the fall of this year, the HGM plans to present the results in the form of a
health
report and, on the basis of the survey, to design health-promoting offers
according to
the needs of the employees at the HU and to present them to the
university public.

In addition to the survey, three online seminars are being held this week to
help
employees stay mentally and physically fit during the workday.

Access the survey and health offers

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to unsubscribe.


Foto:
Pexels, Abhilash Sahoo


Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin

Unter den Linden 6


  10099 Berlin

Deutschland


E-Mail: interne-kommunikation@hu-berlin.de


www.hu-berlin.de





https://www.hu-berlin.de/de/pr/humboldt-info/hu-info-extra-20220608.pdf
https://intranet.hu-berlin.de/pages/gesundheit/apps/content/gehts-ihnen-gut-an-der-hu-mitarbeitendenbefragung
http://www.hu-berlin.de/news/abbestellen.php
mailto:%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20interne-kommunikation@hu-berlin.de

